
 
 
 
 
Occupational Safety, Health, and Environment (OSH&E) Program 
Department of Computer Science and Industrial Technology 
Southeastern Louisiana University 
SLU 10847 
Hammond, LA 70402 
 
April 29, 2009 
 
Dr. Michelle Hall, Director 
Institutional Research & Assessment 
Southeastern Louisiana University 
SLU 11851  
Hammond, LA 70402 
 
Dear Dr. Michelle Hall, 
 
As required by the Office of Institutional Research and Assessment, the Report on 
Results and Use of the Major Field Assessment Plan for OSH&E Bachelor of Science 
Degree Program during the academic year 2008-2009 is due. Given that the program has 
had less than 20 graduates to date, it does not provide us enough data to monitor the plan 
and warrant any changes. However, based on the fast-growing numbers of OSH&E 
graduates and the requirements of the ABET accreditation criteria; we will continue to 
review the Major Field indicators and collect relevant data to fine-tune the plan. Please 
let us know should you have any questions. 
 
Thank you very much for your time and consideration! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Lu Yuan 
Assistant Professor, OSH&E 

  


